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Help your loved one’s memory live on
It was our pleasure to care for your loved one as part of the Fresenius Kidney Care family.  
We thank you for considering a donation to memorialize your loved one. To help you through 
this process, we’ve gathered some information that may be helpful to you and your family. 

Gift options
We recognize there may be many causes that are important to you and your family. We are 
honored you are considering giving back to our community during this time. Please review the 
two options we have to direct your gift: 

Fresenius Medical Care Foundation, created to help those most impacted 
by kidney disease. The foundation offers a way to support programs that 
raise awareness of kidney disease and help link patients to organ donation. 
Donations to Fresenius Medical Care Foundation are tax deductible.  

Fresenius Kidney Care center of your choice, for example, the location where 
your loved one received care. Know that your monetary donation will be used 
toward center improvements that directly benefit patients at the center  
(e.g., benches, blankets). Gifts provided to a center are not tax deductible.

How to donate
  �For the greatest impact, donate directly to Fresenius Medical Care Foundation. Visit 
FMCNA.com/Foundation for information.

  �Mail-in donations can be sent c/o Fresenius Medical Care Foundation, Inc., P.O. Box 789236, 
Philadelphia, PA 19178-9236. Make checks payable to Fresenius Medical Care Foundation 
and include Transplant Fund in the memo line.

  �If you would like to make a monetary equipment and/or product donation to a dialysis center 
of your choice, please reach out to the dialysis center’s social worker or administrator. 

QUESTIONS?
Talk to a member of the Fresenius Kidney Care care team for additional information 
about donating.


